
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: December 1, 2020 

 

To:  Stanwood Camano School Board 

 

From: Maurene Stanton 

 

RE: Letter of Agreement with PSE  

 

 

Attached you will find a Letter of Agreement effective September 1, 2021-August 31, 

2023. This agreement is in addition to contract language in the current Collective 

Bargaining Agreement between the Stanwood-Camano School District (the District) and 

the Public School Employees of Stanwood-Camano (PSE). 

 

The content of this agreement was erroneously left out of the current bargaining 

agreement. Beginning next school year, Para educators will have an additional 60 

minutes per month for meeting time. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter of agreement, I will be happy to answer 

them for you.  

 

I recommend your approval of this Letter of Agreement. 

 

Human Resources 
Maurene Stanton 

Executive Director of Human Resources 




